
 

 

 

 

Announcement 
 

 

 

Change in Controlling Shareholder of  

PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk 
 

 

Jakarta, March 04, 2022 – Based on the information we received from Garibaldi 

Thohir regarding Acquisition Announcement of PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk 

(“Company”) dated March 4, 2022, we hereby inform you that Garibaldi Thohir has 

completed the purchase of 2,462,700,000 (two billion four hundred sixty two million 

seven hundred thousand) shares owned by Advance Wealth Finance Ltd which is 

equivalent to 34.64% (thirty four point six four percent) of the total shares issued by 

the Company, with a purchase price of Rp191 (one hundred and ninety one Rupiah) 

per share or a total of Rp470,375,700,000 (four hundred seventy billion three 

hundred seventy five million seven hundred thousand Rupiah). 

 

Therefore, as of March 2, 2022 Garibaldi Thohir has directly become the Controlling 

Shareholder of the Company (“New Controller”). 

 

The New Controller will carry out a Mandatory Tender Offer in accordance with the 

provisions of POJK No. 9/POJK.04/2018. Further information regarding the 

Mandatory Tender Offer will be announced to the public, in accordance with the 

prevailing regulations 

 

So far there has been no impact due to the change in control, and the Company's 

business activities and operations will continue as usual. 

 

--- END --- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Agus D. Priyambada 

Corporate Secretary 

 

PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk  

Gedung Artha Graha 18th & 19th Floor, Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 

Jakarta 12190, Indonesia  

t. +62-21 2924 9088 | f. +62-21 2924 9150 | agusdp@trimegah.com 

 

 

DISCLAIMER:     
This message is presented by PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk and PT Trimegah Asset 

Management (“Trimegah”) for information purpose only. Under no circumstances it is to be 
used or considered as an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy. Neither Trimegah 
nor any officer or employee of Trimegah accepts liability whatsoever for any direct or 
consequential loss arising from any use of this message. 
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